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2024 Board Opening  

The Johnson County Board of Commissioners is seeking interested individuals to serve on the following 

Board: 

Needham Fire Protection District Board – Needham Township (1 board member, term would expire 

12/31/2027) Qualified applicant must have knowledge and experience in matters pertaining to fire 

protection and related activities in the district; and must reside within Needham Fire Protection District 

and Needham Township. 

To apply for this open board seat, fill out the Board Appointment Interest Form by visiting the Johnson 

County Government website at www.co.johnson.in.us and clicking on “How Do I . . .” and then clicking 

on “Apply … to be on a board.”  Please email this completed form to commissioner@co.johnson.in.us. 
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